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In October 2021 our diocesan Synod agreed the new minister communities framework for our diocese. This is a journey that we will all take and by 2026 we hope that new framework will be fully implemented across the diocese. But this will happen differently for each area and context, all with support from the diocese.
There are three main ‘stages’ to this journey and the formal creation and move into a minister community is only one part.
Stage One – We are asking communities to think and pray about where God has placed you. Think about what you can offer to and gain from a Minster Community. Alongside this continue to promote vocations, work with schools and children and young people and partner with others locally. 
Stage Two – this is the formal part of the process in which your Minster Community will form. 
Stage Three – Now you are in your new Minster Community you can continue your conversations and start working together. 
These three stages will happen at different points for different parishes and communities. For some, particularly those in the pilot areas, they will be entering stage two fairly early in 2022 giving them more time in stage three. For others stage one will be their focus until implementation of their minster community can take place. But we are all on this same trajectory, all following the same journey of change. Shaped By God, together
